
Efforts necessary to strengthen bilateral ties between Serbia and Peru
Monday, 23 July 2018.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
had a meeting today with Peruvian Minister of Foreign Affairs Néstor Popolizio Bardales, on the
margins of the 13th Summit of the Pacific Alliance.
  
In a substantive conversation, the two Ministers jointly noted that it was necessary to invest
efforts in order to strengthen bilateral ties in all areas of shared interest.

The interlocutors agreed that the very good past cooperation between Serbia and Peru
reaffirmed the potential for the development of bilateral cooperation.

Serbian Foreign Minister informed his counterpart with the process of reforms implemented by
the Government of the Republic of Serbia.

Ministers Dacic and Bardales also exchanged views on major foreign political topics.
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